
 

 

 

 

Psychological Services Center Mental Health Consultant – Position 1 

The Psychological Services Center (PSC) at UMaine is seeking a mental health professional to join a 
multidisciplinary team on their contract with Penobscot Job Corps Center (PJCC) in Bangor. PJCC is a 
residential, vocational training center that serves economically challenged, diverse adolescents and 
young adults by offering educational and career technical training programs. The mental health 
professional would join an existing, multidisciplinary mental health team that provides the early 
identification of mental health problems; basic mental health care; and mental health promotion, 
prevention, and education designed to help students overcome barriers to employability. The program 
utilizes an Employee Assistance Program (EAP) approach that includes short-term therapy with an 
employability focus, referral to center resources, crisis intervention, and trainings/mental health 
education to staff and students. 

The focus of this position will be on mental health promotion and education. We are seeking an 
energetic, positive, engaging professional who enjoys working with groups of people and who is 
enthusiastic about promoting mental health for at-risk youth. Although primary duties will be training 
and educating about mental health, the successful applicant will assist the mental health team in 
providing limited assessment, treatment, and crisis intervention. 

Applicant must have an independent clinical license to practice in Maine (e.g., LCSW, LCPC) and have at 
least one year of post-licensure clinical experience with adolescents and young adults. Hours are flexible 
from 8:00 to 4:30 weekdays. 15 hours per week preferred but flexible. Time off permitted for 
vacation/illness.  

Two part-time positions (Position 1 & Position 2) are available as ideal supplements to an applicant’s 
private practice or other clinical position. However, an applicant may apply to and be hired for both 
positions.  

Insurance for malpractice, worker’s compensation, and working with minors is required and these costs 
will be covered by UMaine.  

Interested applicants can send a cover letter and curriculum vitae/resume to april.ogrady@maine.edu. 
Questions are welcomed at this email address. 
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Psychological Services Center Mental Health Consultant – Position 2 

The Psychological Services Center (PSC) at UMaine is seeking a mental health professional to join a 
multidisciplinary team on their contract with Penobscot Job Corps Center (PJCC) in Bangor. PJCC is a 
residential, vocational training center that serves economically challenged, diverse adolescents and 
young adults by offering educational and career technical training programs. The mental health 
professional would join an existing, multidisciplinary mental health team that provides the early 
identification of mental health problems; basic mental health care; and mental health promotion, 
prevention, and education designed to help students overcome barriers to employability. The program 
utilizes an Employee Assistance Program (EAP) approach that includes short-term therapy with an 
employability focus, referral to center resources, crisis intervention, and trainings/mental health 
education to staff and students. 

The focus of this position will be on the provision of both individual and group mental health services. 
Occasionally, duties may also include training and educating students and staff about mental health. We 
are seeking a professional with skill and experience in providing limited assessment, treatment, and 
crisis intervention. 

Applicant must have an independent clinical license to practice in Maine (e.g., LCSW, LCPC) and have at 
least one year of post-licensure clinical experience with adolescents and young adults. Hours are flexible 
from 8:00 to 4:30 weekdays. 22 hours per week preferred but flexible. Time off permitted for 
vacation/illness.  

Two part-time positions (Position 1 & Position 2) are available as ideal supplements to an applicant’s 
private practice or other clinical position. However, an applicant may apply to and be hired for both 
positions.  

Insurance for malpractice, worker’s compensation, and working with minors is required and these costs 
will be covered by UMaine.  

Interested applicants can send a cover letter and curriculum vitae/resume to april.ogrady@maine.edu. 
Questions are welcomed at this email address. 
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